
Dear City of Guelph Councilors, 
On Monday, May 25th, please vote that the Clair-Maltby parkland be predominantly 

located on the Springfield Golf Course, as recommended by the Committee of the 
Whole on March 2nd. As you know. the location is ideal for the park. The 

Marcolongo property is better suited for the invaluable development of affordable 
housing. 
Marcia Santen 
 


